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Minutes of Board Meeting of Bet Knesset Emek Refaim
March 8, 2017

Present: Avraham David, Simcha Edel, Alexis Rodgold, Michael Gilles,
Devora Preiss-Bloom, Tzippy Benmelech, Faige Zilberstein, Pinchas
Schiffman, Menachem Zer Kavod.

On Shabbat Parshat Vayikra, April 4, 2007, we will be delighted to
celebrate the 80th birthdays of our members Charlie and Lorraine
Bergson with a kiddush following davening. Mazal tov and best wishes
to a hundred and twenty.

We discussed the definition of membership in our community. The
discussion will continue at the next meeting.

It was decided to establish a synagogue design committee.
Michael Gillis will suggest members for this committee before the next
meeting.

Arrangements for Purim were discussed, along the lines announced in
the minutes of the previous meeting.

A charity box for the women’s section will be provided.

The topic of carrying the Torah scroll through the women's section on
Shabbat and on the holidays, either before or after the reading, will be
discussed at the next general membership meeting.

The next board meeting will include a discussion of the issue of
allocated seats for members of the synagogue.

--- Submitted by Menachem Zer Kavod and Michael Gillis



